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Seven new members welcomed to Laurier's board of governors 

Waterloo (May 27) — Seven new members were welcomed to the board of

governors at Wilfrid Laurier University at a regular meeting on Tuesday, May 25.

They are Dave Bigioni of West Hill, Sonja Carney of Kitchener, Glenna Carr of

Oakville, Pauline Delion of Waterloo, Sean Taylor of Waterloo, Les Protopapas of

Waterloo, and Barbara Wahl of Waterloo.

Carr, vice-president of corporate affairs for Laidlaw Inc. in Burlington, will

represent the community at large. Her term will expire in April 1996.

Appointed to three-year terms by the lieutenant-governor in council were Carney,

a chartered accountant who is on the board of several community organizations, and

Wahl, home care case manager for Waterloo Region and a member of the board of

directors of the Ontario Nurses' Association.

Taylor, president of the student union and a senior biology student, and Dave

Bigioni, a third-year business student, will serve as student representatives until April

1994.

Delion, director of student awards at Laurier, was elected by university staff

members and will serve until April 1996.

Protopapas, partner in the law firm of Pearson, Flynn of Cambridge and past

president of WLU's alumni association, will represent alumni until April 1996.

The 33-member board of governors, chaired by David Pady of Guelph, is the

governing body of the university .
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